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From: Brycen Swart - NOAA Federal <brycen.swart@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 2:09 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Shasta RPA adjustment


Got it.


Brycen Swart

Fisheries Biologist


California Central Valley Area Office

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


916-930-3712


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


On Tue, Aug 30, 2016 at 2:00 PM, Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Remind me to talk to you about the APPS database in the adjustments effort.


Sent from my iPhone
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